

Senator Heming Accepting Donations for Annual Toys for Tots Drive

PAMELA HELMING November 19, 2024

ISSUE: TOYS FOR TOTS



Senator Helming is again partnering with Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment 468 to support the Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program.

Donations of new, unwrapped toys can be dropped off at Senator Helming's District Office at 25 North Street, Canandaigua through December 15. Gifts will benefit children and families throughout the Finger Lakes region.

"I am again asking the people of the 54th District to support the critical work of the Toys for Tots program. This holiday season will be challenging for many, and the need once again is great. If you or your business or organization is able to help, know that your donation will make a difference in the lives of children and families in our local communities," said **Senator Helming**.

The Toys for Tots program, established by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve, aims to bring joy to children in need by providing them with new toys during the holiday season. In 2023, Toys for Tots provided a record-breaking 24.4 million toys, books, and games to nearly 10 million children in need.

###